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Dear Kagan Ducker

 

RE: Radiation project application approval

 

Thank you for submitting your application to the Radiation Safety Committee for the project The impact of vitamin D supplementation on resting
metabolic rate, body composition, and strength in physically active adults. Your application was reviewed through the Curtin University Low Risk
radiation review process against requirements under the Radiation Safety Act 1975 and the Nuclear Non-Proliferation Act 1987.

 

The review outcome is: Approved
Approval number: RSC2018-08

 

Approval is granted from 06-Mar-2019 subject to the following standard conditions of approval:
1. Work is conducted as described in the protocol.
2. Any changes to the protocol must be approved via an amendment submission before being implemented.
3. Self-audit reports are submitted in a timely manner when requested.
4. A completion report is submitted when the radiation aspects of the project come to an end.
5. If a licence holder is no longer able to take responsibility for a particular radiation substance or equipment, work on that substance or equipment
must cease until a new licence holder is found. This project uses the following substances and/or equipment:

 

The following additional conditions of approval are also applicable:

This letter constitutes approval for the radiation aspects of the project only. This project may not proceed until you have met all of the Curtin
University research governance requirements.

 

Should you have any queries regarding consideration of your project, please contact the Radiation Saftey Officer at radsafety@curtin.edu.au or on
9266 1708.

 

Yours sincerely

Dr Matt Carroll
Radiation Safety Officer

mailto:radsafety@curtin.edu.au

